
Legal Notice 
 

MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
 

Project No. BR-0045-01(014)/301000 Scott County SR 21 
 

MDOT intends to solicit proposals for Design/Build services to complete the design and 
construction of two bridges. The new bridges will replace existing bridge #12.3 across 
Hontokalo Creek on SR 21 that is 11.5 miles North of SR 35 and bridge #12.6 across 
Hontokalo creek relief on SR 21 that is 11.7 miles North of SR 35.  Both are located in 
Scott County, Mississippi 
 
The purpose of this Request for Qualifications (RFQ) will be to solicit letters of interest 
and qualifications from firms interested in providing roadway, bridge design and 
construction services necessary for the construction of the aforementioned work.   
 
The Mississippi Transportation Commission (COMMISSION) will use a two-step 
process to select a PROPOSER with which to execute a contract for this PROJECT.  
This RFQ represents the first step in the process.  After evaluation and scoring of 
responsive submittals to the RFQ, the COMMISSION intends to short-list three (3) 
RESPONDERS and express mail them a Request for Proposal (RFP).   
 
The selected PROPOSERS will be asked to submit a technical proposal, a cost 
proposal and schedule.  Information about the format, contents and evaluation criteria 
for the responses to the RFP will be provided to the selected PROPOSERS.  Upon 
evaluation of the technical proposal, cost proposal and schedule, the COMMISSION 
intends to select a PROPOSER for contract award and execution. 
 
The RFQ can be obtained at the MDOT website www.goMDOT.com or by faxing your 
request to B.B. House at (601)359-7730.   
 
All questions related to this RFQ shall be submitted in writing and directed to: 
 
 Mr. Bill Wilson, P.E. 
 Mississippi Department of Transportation 
 P.O. Box 1850 
 Jackson, Mississippi  39215-1850 
 Or emailed to: RFQQuestionsScottSR21@mdot.state.ms.us   
 
No telephone inquiries will be accepted. 
 
To be considered, all responses to the RFQ must be received by 12:00 PM CST 
Friday, March 17, 2006, in the Office of the Contract Administration Engineer, B. B. 
House, Room 1013, Mississippi Department of Transportation Office Administration 
Building, 401 North West Street, Jackson, Mississippi, 39201.  Six copies of the RFQ 
must be provided. 
 
 

LARRY L. "BUTCH" BROWN, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

http://www.gomdot.com/

